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EFFECTIVE X)Xk January 13, 2014

RESOLVED, That the Members of the Providence City Council
hereby Authorize Approval of the following Contract Extension award by the

Board of Contract and Supply, in accordance with Section 21-26 of the Code of

Ordinances.
Building Futures $130,000.00
(Planning and Development)
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MATTHEW M. CLARKIN, JR.

INTERNAL AUDITOR
25 DORRANCE STREET, ROOM #307
PROVIDENCE, RI 02903
Phone: (401} 421-7740 EXT. 577
Fax: (401) 351-1056
melarkin@provideneeri.com

City of Probvidence, Rpode Island
December 3, 2013 Office of the Internal Auditor

Ms. Anna Stetson
City Clerk

City of Providence
25 Dorrance Street
Providence, RI 02903

Dear Madame Clerk:

In accordance with Section 21-26 of the City’s Code of Ordinances, I am writing to request that the
following requested contract awards be submitted to the City Council and the Ways & Means
Committee for approval. '

»  Planning & Development — Contract extension to Building Futures in the amount of
$130,000 '

»  Emergency Management - Change Order for Emergency Operations Center (EOC)
Construction Award - $449,413

»  Parks & Recreation - Sole source award to DeJana Truck and Utility Equipment $10,450

» Public Works - Sole source award to Coastal International Trucks in the amount of $701,815

- If you have any questions or concerns regarding any of these items, please contact me. Thank you
for your consideration with this matter.

Sincerely,
Matthew M. mmé%
Internal Auditor

Cc:  Alan Sepe, Director of Operations
Francisco Ramirez, Director of Purchasing
James J. Lombardi, City Treasurer
Jake Bissaillon, City Council Chief of Staff




CITY OF PROVIDENCE
Angel Taveras, Mayor

November 6, 2013

The Honorable Angel Taveras
Chairman, Board of Contract and Supply
City Hall

Providence, RI 02903

Dear Mayor Taveras,

The Department of Planning and Development respectfully requests the authority of the Board of
Contract and Supply (BOCS) to extend the City’s existing contract with Building Futures for
technical assistance and services for Providence residents as related to First Source and other
policy goals of the administration on construction projects funded by the City.

The original approval to enter into a contract with Building Futures was given on August 14,
2012 for the period July 1, 2012 — June 30, 2013, with the option of continuation for services.
The original contract amount was $62,500 and there have been no change orders made to that
original contract. ‘

The extended contract for FY ‘2014 will have a not to exceed amount of $130,000 for the period
July 1, 2013 - June 30, 2014.

Funding for this request will be provided through the General Fund Account Code # 101-908-
55125-0015 (First Source) which has been budgeted in FY 2014 for these services through the
Department of Planning and Development.

Respegtfully submitted,

|~
Ruben Klores-Marzan, AICP
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DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT
444 Westminster Street, Providence, Rhode isiand 02903
401680 8400 ph 1 401680 8492 fax
www.providenceri.com



